



Mr S J Prescott Housemaster St Cuthbert's Email: stephen.prescott@ellesmere.com

5th April 2019

Dear Parents,

So that you have sufficient advance notice, I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to join us for a glass of wine and some cheese and biscuits at the St. Cuthbert's Cheese and Wine Evening which will take place on Friday 10th May 2019 between 5.30pm and 7.30pm in the Day Room.

We have tried to choose a time and day which will allow the parents of both day and boarding pupils to attend should you wish to. This is an informal opportunity for you to meet and chat to the House Tutor team. Please let me know if you wish to attend by sending an email to stephen.prescott@ellesmere.com. This will help us with the catering.

I would also like add that this same evening, starting at 7.00pm in Big School, is the Five Choirs Concert. This is always an enjoyable event and presents the full output of the music department with choirs, orchestras and instrumental groups from Year 3 to Year 13.

I look forward to seeing you.

Best wishes,

SPrescott

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com